
Webstep ASA: Registration of new share capital
in connection with share purchase programme
Oslo, 15 December 2022: Reference is made to the stock exchange announcement published by
Webstep ASA (the "Company") on 5 December 2022, regarding the result of the offer of shares under the
Company's share purchase programme and the board of directors' resolution to increase the share
capital of the Company.

The share capital increase pertaining to the new shares issued in the offer has now been registered with
the Norwegian Register of Business Enterprises (Nw. Foretaksregisteret).

The new share capital of the Company is NOK 27,628,498 divided into 27,628,498 shares, each with a
nominal value of NOK 1.00. The new shares are expected to be registered with the Norwegian Central
Securities Depository (VPS) later today and will upon such registration be listed on the Oslo Stock
Exchange.

Contact details for further information:

Truls Oftedal Ellingsen, Interim CFO

Cell: +47 928 03 031

Email : ir@webstep.com

Website : www.webstep.com

Webstep ASA is a provider of consultancy services to the private and public sector, with the IT expertise
necessary to deliver the most demanding digitalisation and IT services. The Webstep Group employs
approximately 530 employees in Norway and Sweden. The company offers its services to more than 250
customers annually and has been recognised for its work environment

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements pursuant to Section 5-12 the Norwegian
Securities Trading Act.

http://www.webstep.com

